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CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: October 22, 2018

Brian Walters, Division Manager 
Council and Public Services Division 
Office of the City Clerk

TO:

Zina H. Cheng, Deputy City Clerk 
Council and Public Services Division 
Office of the City Clerk

ATTN:

Ali Poosti, Division Manager 
Wastewater Engineering Services Division 
LA Sanitation and Environment

FROM:

520 MATEO - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND NOTICE TO 
APPELLANT(Sh APPLICANT(Sk AND INTERESTED PARTIES

SUBJECT:

This is in response to your September 24, 2018 Notice of Public Hearing and Notice to 
Appellant(s), Applicant(s), and Interested Parties for 520 Mateo St. LA Sanitation, Wastewater 
Engineering Services Division has received and logged the notification. Upon review, it has been 
noticed we received a similar notice on April 30, 2018 and determined that the project has been 
previously reviewed. In addition, the previous responses on January 10, 2018 as well as the last 
correspondence sent March 29, 2018 are both still valid. Please notify our office in the instance 
that additional environmental review is necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at 
chris.demonbrun@lacity.org

CD/AP:sa

Kosta Kaporis, LASAN 
Cyrous Gilani, LASAN 
Christopher DeMonbrun, LASAN
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